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On Saturday, October 20, a Peace Road event was held in Central Park, New York to help welcome True 

Mother back to America at the Peace Starts with Me Rally at Nassau Veteran's Memorial Coliseum.  

 

The idea of the Peace Road, or an international highway that physically connects all people of the world 

together, was True Father's enduring vision for the world. 

 

At the Central Park Peace Road event, participants supported many countries by waving flags from all 

around the world while they walked and biked.  

 

They also took this opportunity to perform the Mujogeon dance in the middle of Central Park where 

nearly 100,000 people walk through each day.  

 

Flyers for the upcoming rally were handed out to bystanders welcoming everybody to come support True 

Mother. 

 

 


